
Project summary
Construction on the Avon Branch expansion project has started! The project will include renovations and a 
16,000 SF addition to accommodate a reading garden, drive-up window, expanded meeting rooms, 
technology upgrades and a dedicated space for children and youth programming. Construction is expected to 
last 12 months.  
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What’s to come in November 
• Exterior demolition will continue
• Preparation for new wall foundations
• Ductbank installation for the new power transformer
• Structural steel starts fabrication

November will appear quieter than October. The project will be 
installing underground utilities and getting the site ready for 
foundations.

Project communications
Throughout construction a monthly sidewalk superintendent will 
be published on the Avon Branch update website. Check the site 
monthly for the latest news on the project!

While we strive to keep the library open during construction, we may have 
to close or adjust the schedule for safety purposes throughout the project. 

The latest news
October has been an exciting month at the Avon 
Branch! The month started with site clearing. You may have 
noticed our small mountain of dirt being trucked away. Next 
was the exterior demolition, first the brick and then entire 
sections of wall on the north and south ends of the 
building. This is all to make room for the new additions.
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